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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 10:39 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: I support Washington Place.

�
�
From: Tamara Bliss [mailto:tamarajbliss@me.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 8:46 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: I support Washington Place. 

Dear City Councilors, 

I urge you to vote for the rezoning and special permit for Washington Place.  This well designed development 
will bring much needed one-floor housing options for the thousands of Newton seniors will want to downsize 
from their large single family homes into an apartment.  We also want options for our adult children to be able 
to continue to live in the community where they grew up. 

Washington Place is ideal for individuals who want to give up their cars and be able to walk to all the amenities 
available in Newtonville. 

Regards, Tamara J. Bliss

Tamara J. Bliss 
9 Lewis Street 
Newton, MA 02458 
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